
 

 

29th April, 2021.                                                                                                                                 NIOB/MCPD/S04-21/01 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Sir/Ma, 

REQUEST FOR SPONSORSHIP OF PARTICIPANTS FOR THE INSTITUTES' 2-DAY NATIONAL WORKSHOP 

We have the pleasure to inform you that the National Workshop of the Nigerian Institute of Building has been scheduled to 
hold Nationwide. 

The theme of the Workshop “Sustainable Building Services Practices in Nigeria: Enhancing Performance and Users 
Satisfaction” has been deliberately chosen to address the issues associated with Building Services such as Electrical and 
Plumbing works in construction.  

The National Workshop is being organized as part of the Institute Policy of promoting Continuing Professional Development 
(CPD) amongst her members. Please note that the National Council Policy requires that each member should have a minimum 
of Twelve (12) CPD units in order to be abreast with the current trends in the profession. 

It is our belief that the opportunities offered by this forthcoming program would impact innovative ideas on your staff which 
will enhance their performance and efficiency in the workplace. In the light of this, we appeal that you sponsor members of 
your staff to participate in the Mandatory Continuous Professional Development Workshop scheduled as follows: 

Date: Wednesday, 26th May, 2021 – Thursday 27th May, 2021. 

It is a Physical and Online Event. 

Workshop fee:  

N15,000.00 (Fifteen Thousand Naira) only for Members. 
N20,000.00 (Twenty Thousand Naira) only for Non Members 
N5,000.00 (Five Thousand Naira) only for NYSC Members and Students. 

Kindly make all payment online through our link: www.niobnat.org  

We thank you in advance for your kind cooperation, while looking forward to receiving your sponsored members of staff at 
the workshop. 

Yours faithfully,  

FOR: THE NIGERIAN INSTITUTE OF BUILDING 

 

Bldr. Christopher Belonwu, MNIOB, 

Hon. General Secretary. 


